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Dear Parent/ Carer.  

Swimming Sessions 2021 - 2022 

As part of the curriculum for Year 5 pupils, your child will be required to take part in 
swimming sessions next academic year. As Thorne Leisure Centre will be closed for 
refurbishment, these sessions will take place at Armthorpe Leisure Centre on a 
Monday afternoon beginning on the 13th September and the last session is the 6th 
December. The children will leave school at 12.30pm and be taken by coach to the 
Leisure Centre. The sessions will finish at 2.45pm and your child will be brought 
back to school at the end of the session.  

Your child will need to bring the following into school every Monday morning. 

BOYS GIRLS 
Black/navy Swim trunks – not board 
shorts 

Black/navy swimsuit – no bikinis 

Towel Towel 

Please can you ensure all earrings are removed before attending school on a 
Monday morning and that all long hair is tied up. 

Can I remind you that this lesson is part of your child’s curriculum and unless your 
child has a medical reason and we have a letter from you, your child will be 
required to attend.  

Enclosed is a Parental Consent form and a statement on the use of goggles. Please 
complete this consent and return it to school no later than Friday 25th June 2021. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs S Hall 
Executive Head Teacher 

 
 


